ERCOT VOLTAGE PROFILE WORKING GROUP (VPWG)
April 2018 Report to ROS

1. Recent Meeting

· Mar 13 VPWG kicked off SUM/FALL Voltage Profile Study in a joint meeting with Generation/QSEs. Kee/CPS and Palin/NRG said the VPWG study process is working well and had no suggested changes.
· NPRR776:  ERCOT milestone dates are still on schedule. Generation/QSEs and TOs need to update their displays, procedures, training etc.  ERCOT recommends that TOs reach out to Generation/QSEs to coordinate how they intend to send set point instructions (e.g. verbal, data, follow-up). 
· April 4 Model Ready date for TO  NOMCRs

· April 6th release 2 date for when ICCP points should be available from TOs to ERCOT and from ERCOT to QSEs

· May 31 deadline for QSE provisions to generation resources (ICCP/SCADA, displays, procedures etc.)
· NPRR849:  ERCOT had a WebEx meeting on Feb 5th and workshop on Feb 23 to address NPRR849 and for everyone to get a better understanding of both transmission and Generators’ concerns. ERCOT to submit draft Comments based on feedback from these meetings.
· RPC Tool:  For the next 2 months, ERCOT is evaluating Proof of Concept proposals from the vendors and testing their products functionality. For 12 months after that, ERCOT will be sharing the results with the TOs/QSEs and asking for feedback.   
2. Future Planned Meeting
· Next VPWG will be held on April 10. 
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